

Ebbw Fawr Learning Community Cymuned Ddysgu Ebwy Fawr

Headteacher / Prifathro: Mr. H. R. Lloyd, BA Hons, MSc

W: www.ebbwfawr.co.uk

20 March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Council has established a planning group to deal with the provision for children and/young people in response to the Covid-19 outbreak. The group has met today and have confirmed that provision will be made available from Wednesday 25th March 2020 for Free School Meals pupils, vulnerable learners and children identified with parents who are key workers.

The planning arrangements will continue over the weekend, and we will be in a position to confirm the arrangements with parents/carers on Tuesday 24thMarch 2020.

We appreciate your patience, however, the team are committed to providing quality provision to meet the needs of children and young people in these challenging times.

Thanks

Mrs M Thomas Head of Secondary

